

To:       The Regulatory & Market Oversight Division
             The Jamaica Stock Exchange

From:    The Palace Amusement Company (1921) Limited 

Date:      October 30, 2023


Re:        FINANCIAL STATEMENTS FOR YEAR ENDED JUNE 30, 2023




The Board of Directors of The Palace Amusement Company (1921) Limited wishes to advise that the Annual Report for the year ended June 30, 2023, is delayed and we endeavour to submit same on or before November 10, 2023.  .

The Palace Amusement Company (1921) Limited apologizes for any inconvenience caused and a notice advising all stakeholders will be placed in the Daily Gleaner.


